

FRED WARNER SHIBLEY, PRESIDENT
16 WALL STREET
NEW YORK

November 19, 1920.

Major General Sir Arthur Currie, McGill University, Montreal, Canada.

My dear General Currie,

I appreciate very much the spirit of your letter of November 16th to Mr. Gordon D. Bruce, Secretary of the Society.

I am very much pleased indeed to hear that you are having such fine success in raising the \$5,000,000. endowment for McGill University. I am sending Mr. Ross my check for \$100. to help out. I wish it were more.

It is a splendid service which you are rendering Canada as Principal of this great University. Speaking for the Canadian Society, I wish to say to you that we are very proud of you and that we would like at some future date, possibly in March or April, when you can find the time to come to New York, to give you a dinner, an intimate family affair where the members of the Society could meet you personally.

Yours faithfully,